Craig, Sondra

From: Tiffany Smith <merakilax@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 11:18 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Letters of Support for Hatchery LLC Plan and Rezoning
Attachments: Youakim Letter of Support.docx

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please find a letter of support attached in favor of the Fish Hatchery re-zoning and plan.

Thank you.



August 10, 2021

To whom it may concern:

Met with Tiffany & Marty to catch up on their plans to invest in, revitalize, update, and enhance
the now empty Hatchery bldg on the North end of Riverside Park. What a beautiful impeccable
design they're proposing. This would be a fantastic meeting space for all things Beer By Bike
Brigade, League of the Ridiculous, your own family events, wedding venue, or just a beautiful
welcoming space for all new visitors by boat, vehicle, bus, or bike to La Crosse.

Kudos to City of La Crosse - Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Department for continuing their
streak of progressive park updates, working with young, capable, and proven entrepreneurs to
add more beautiful venues to our most visited park in town.

Mayor Mitch Reynolds, Jay Odegaard, Dan Trussoni, Christine Kahlow, Mackenzie Mindel, Mac
Kiel, Scott Neumeister, Barb Janssen, Chris Woodard ... thank you for considering an approval at
your next meeting.

Mario Youakim
Market Street, La Crosse, WI 54601

Over 515 people have commented, expressed their likes, love, and/or excitement for the
above sentiment through shares and reactions of of this public statement.



